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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED FY 2024 – 

2025 MUNICIPAL BUDGET OF THE CITY OF COTULLA, TEXAS 
 

TO MEMBERS OF THE GENERAL PUBLIC GREETING: 

 

The governing body of the City of Cotulla, Texas will hold a public hearing on Thursday, 

August 29, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the A.B. Alexander Convention Center Conference 

Room, 290 N. IH 35 Access Rd., Cotulla, Texas 78014. Members of the public will be 

allowed to participate, ask questions, and comment on the proposed budget. A copy of 

the proposed budget may be inspected at City Hall located at 202 N. Main Street, Cotulla, 

Texas 78014 by contacting City Secretary at (830) 879-2367 during weekday business 

hours.                                                 
 


